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Dear Resident, 

Playground Renewal — Mrs Herbert’s Park 

The Town would like to advise that playground renewal works are programmed to be 

undertaken during the month of May 2024, weather permitting. May was targeted to avoid the 

Easter School Holidays. 

The purpose of this playground renewal is to replace the existing aging equipment that has come 

‘to the end of its useful life and has rusted in places due to the proximity to the river. The 

playground design incorporates a nautical themed play space that matches the environment 

and is attractive to a range of ages. 

The playground contains the below items (see attached example image): 

e Multilevel ship with slide 

e Viewing tower 

e Swing set 

e Sand play station 

e Beach café counter 

e Noughts and crosses panel 

e Dolphin rocker 

Below is the proposed sequence of events: 

e An exclusion zone will be in place with temporary fencing. 

e Existing playground will be removed and disposed of with earthmoving equipment. 

e New playground will be installed (see attached new playground design). 

e Temporary fencing will be removed, playground will be safety audited and opened. 
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Works are expected to occur during working hours, between 7am and 5pm on weekdays. While 

it is inevitable that works of this nature will cause some inconvenience, every effort will be made 

to ensure that this is kept to a minimum. 

If you have any questions regarding this project or would like further information, please contact 

me on 9285 4300. 

Yours sincerely 

fhe Deb 
Cloe Dolan 

Manager Parks and Environment 

Attachment: Active Discovery playground Design 


